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CLARKE, Allan

From: CLARKE, Allan
Sent: 03 January 2013 15:03
To: ROUS, Charlotte; BAKER, Deborah; PATERSON, Ross; DRUMMOND, Victoria; 

CLARKE, Allan; CUNIO, Pam; DUTTON, Joanne; EVANS, Thomas; FISHER, Adrian G 
(Planning & Housing); GIBBS, Kevin; HOUSE, Richard; HOUSE, Stewart; KEMP, Stella; 
LONGMIRE, Jamie; PARRY, Ruth; PENNY, Stuart; SOAMES, Victoria

Subject: FW: Cheshire East Council Development Strategy and Policy Principles Consultations: 
15th January to 26th February 2013.

Dear All, 

 

FYI - The e-mail below has been circulated to Cheshire East Members this afternoon. 

 

Regards, 

 

Allan 

 

Allan Clarke 
Senior Planning Officer  
Spatial Planning and Housing 
Cheshire East Council 
E-mail: Allan.Clarke@cheshireeast.gov.uk 
Telephone: 01270 685679 
 

 

New Cheshire East Local Plan: 
Latest news and information online at www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/localplan 

   

 

 

From: LOCAL PLAN  

Sent: 03 January 2013 15:02 
Subject: Cheshire East Council Development Strategy and Policy Principles Consultations: 15th January to 26th 

February 2013. 

 
The following e-mail is sent on behalf of Councillor David Brown (Cheshire East Council Strategic Communities 

Portfolio Holder and Deputy Leader of the Council) 

 

Dear Councillor, 

 

Cheshire East Council Development Strategy and Policy Principles Consultations: 15th January to 26th February 

2013. 

 

I would like to wish you all a very Happy New Year. 

 

I am writing to update you on the latest round of Local Plan consultations. As you will be aware, Cheshire East 

Council has already undertaken a major programme of preparing Town Strategies, to inform the Cheshire East Local 

Plan.  

 

As part of the Local Plan, Cheshire East Council has now produced a Development Strategy and an Emerging Policy 

Principles document. Public consultation will take place on these documents between 15th January and 26th 

February 2013. 

 

The consultation documents can now be viewed on Cheshire East Council’s web site 

www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/localplan  
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One copy of each of the documents will be provided to you. I am sure that you will want to ensure that the Council’s 

postage costs are kept to a minimum; I am therefore asking if you can please collect your copies of the documents 

from Westfields, Sandbach or the Customer Contact Centres in Delamere House, Crewe or the Town Hall, 

Macclesfield. In addition, I would be very grateful if you could also volunteer to deliver copies to the Town and 

Parish Councils ; Town and Parish Councils will also be asked if they can collect copies of the documents from the 

above locations or to receive their copies by e-mail or on a CD ROM. 

 

Can you please let the Spatial Planning Team know where you would like to collect your documents from and if 

you are also able to collect copies of the documents for Town/Parish Councils, by responding to this e-mail, by 

Wednesday 9th January 2013. A further e-mail will be sent to you, when the documents are available (they are 

currently being printed.) 

 

Please note that ChALC will also receive a copy of the e-mail sent out to the Parish and Town Councils. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Cllr David Brown – Strategic Communities Portfolio Holder and Deputy Leader of the Council 

 

Allan Clarke 
Spatial Planning and Housing 
Cheshire East Council 
E-mail: Allan.Clarke@cheshireeast.gov.uk 
Telephone: 01270 685893 
 

 

New Cheshire East Local Plan: 
Latest news and information online at www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/localplan 

   

 

 


